TO:

Village Council and Mayor Brown

FROM:

Safety Committee, Avia Graves, Chairman

RE:

Parking Spot Murray Avenue and Homewood Rd.

DATE:

October 25, 2021 11.8.21

The Safety Committee met on October 25, 2021 at 5:15 pm. Present at the meeting were committee chairman Avia Graves, committee members Randy York and Kelly Rankin, Village Superintendent John Sherpenberg, Chief Rick Hines, Mayor Bill Brown, and village residents Ron Ross. The meeting began at 5:15pm to discuss the parking spot on Murray Avenue and Homewood Rd.

A request was made to allow an additional parking space that was removed at this corner. Originally the space was removed when Murray was a two-way street. The committee feels that we can reinstate this spot as a compact car only.

Respectfully Submitted,

Avia Graves, Chairman

Randy York, Vice-Chairman

Kelly Rankin, Member